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For Immediate Release 
 
Date: March 18, 2020 
 
Media Contact: Jon Reisenbuechler 683-5031 jonreisenbuechler@co.manitowoc.wi.us 
 

Due to the COVID-19 coronavirus issue and in line with CDC and State of Wisconsin 

Department of Health Services guidelines to limit community-spread of the virus, the Manitowoc 

County Recycling Center is suspending the electronics recycling program, compost sales, and 

similar services to residents and businesses as of March 20th. The main office will be closed to 

everyone except commercial and municipal haulers until direction is given that it is safe to re-

open.  

 

Please note: The self-serve drive-up residential recycling drop-off site at the Recycling Center 

will remain open at this time. Businesses that self-haul recyclables may call 920-683-4333 to 

schedule drop offs.  

 

Thank you for your understanding during this difficult time.  
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